

## BERKLEY-CAMPOSTELLA EARLY CHILDHOOD EDUCATION CENTER

## **SEPTEMBER 2022**

On behalf of the staff at Berkley-Campostella ECC, I am happy to welcome you to the 2022-2023. school year! I hope our families had a fun summer where you made great experiences and lasting memories. Berkley-Campostella ECC is ready to welcome our students back to engage in meaningful learning experiences that will support the social and emotional learning of the child, as well as the academic growth in phonemic awareness and mathematics.

We look forward to a productive partnership with you to ensure our children can achieve their highest potential. We recognize that to be successful in school, the children need support from home and school. We know a strong partnership with you will make a significant difference in your child's education. As partners, we share the responsibility for our children's success and want you to know that we will do our best to fulfill our responsibilities. We ask that you guide and support your child's learning by ensuring that he/she:

- 1) Attends school daily and arrives on time, ready for the day's learning experience
- 2) Is read daily to develop a love for reading, language, comprehension, and vocabulary
- 3) Shares school experiences with you so that you are aware of their school life
- 4) Comply with the uniform policy.

We also invite you to take advantage of the opportunities to support our students' learning and experiences through our volunteer program. Please review the form in the parent folder regarding how to become a volunteer. I look forward to meeting you and working with you this academic year.

Don't hesitate to contact our office at (757) 494-3870 if you have any questions or need additional information.

Beverly Ells Principal